
SDFSC Junior Board
It's our monthly newsletter!

In this issue, we talk about:

H A L L O W E E N
F U N D R A I S E R  +

P I C T U R E S  

O C T O B E R  2 0 2 1

Halloween Carnival 
B Y  S E L E N A  X I A N G

On Saturday, October 30 from 12:30=3:30 pm,

the SDFSC Jr.Board held a Halloween Carnival

Fundraiser! There were fun games, prizes, and

food! Games included pin the spider on the

web, candy toss, eyeball spoon race, hit the

gnome, and more! It was a great experience

watching siblings, friends, and parents race

each other in the potato sack race, and play

the candy toss over and over again!

(L-R) Alisa Kunimoto, Selena Xiang, Grace He, Isleen Pi, Victoria Flores 



"Werewolves howl. Phantoms prowl. Halloween's upon us
now" - Richelle E. Goodrich

Every trick or treat in the books

The SDFSC Jr.Board

also sold delicious

foods and drinks! Our

most popular sellers

were popcorn, cookies,

candy corn cupcakes,

and lemonade! We also

sold savory foods such

as spider hotdogs and

mummy jalepeño

poppers. Big thanks to

our President Victoria

for the popcorn

machine! And another

big thanks to our board

members (Ari

Kunimoto, Grace He,

Isleen Pi, Selena Xiang),

who baked and cooked

a lot of these treats!. 

In total, this fundraiser

made $252! Thank you

so much to everyone

who came to

participate and support

us, and we hope to see

you in our future events!

Victoria
Flores, Isleen
Pi, and Grace
He busy
selling food
and drinks!

Ari's mom
hands out
candy!



More Boo-tiful Pictures!


